To
The Principal,
Kanchrapara College,

Through the Co-ordinator of IQAC
Respected Sir,

We are going to organize a poster presentation session by our students of Sem on
17/05/2022 and our students of 6 Sem will deliver their lectures also in various topics on
19/05/2022 in our Department/ Sma

rt class room in collaboration of IQAC.
[am requesting y

outo give me the permission for our students presentation and Seminar.
Thanking you,

Yours faithfully
e
Barnali Rdy.

Department of Botany ~ g
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